February Newsletter 2018

Hello All just a quick reminder before | go to fly away, heading to England
in a couple hours .

There is meeting February at 7 pm at shooters should have the coin give away
if there is enough people. | know of like three people that say they are
going to

come to this months meeting so please make them feel welcome.

There is no news about the hunt yet | will check in with them when | return
SO we can know whats going on.

| tried to get a hold of Phil to see if Gary from Gary’s Coin would come and
talk this month but | did not get any reply, so if not you will have to

listen to Kent. LOL

Just to keep you up to date there are some good specials coming out on
Spring detectors with Garrett on the AT Max and on whites.

| haven’t heard anything on Minelab as they are busy getting out there new
detectors the Equinox 600 and 800

If anyone has a Minelab etrax Doug Miller is looking for a used one

Don’t forget Dues are past due

See you at next months meeting Hopefully

Steve



